
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 

ALIGARH MUSLIM UNIVERSITY, ALIGARH 

D.No. COE Sectt/132 Date: 09.10.2022 

NOTICE 
On the recommendations of Chairman, Department of Medicine that due to 

heavy rains and resultant water logging in JN Medical College and Hospital 

campus, the MD practical examination (Second), admitted batch 2019, scheduled 

to be held on 10th October' 2022, is hereby postponed. 

Fresh date of the above examination shall be notified separately. 

Assistant Cøntroller 

Exáminations 

Copy to: 

1. Dean, Faculty of Medicine 
2. Chairman, Department of Medicine 

3. Principal, J N Medical College & Hospital 
4. Examinations Section, COE Office 

5. SO, COE Secretariat for information 
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